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Cooperative relations is being established with the 

Bulgarian National Science Fund 

 

Science Development Foundation (SDF) under the President of the Republic of 

Azerbaijan expands its international relations and cooperates with analogical organizations. 

On 7th June 2017 Deputy Chairperson of the Executive Board of the Bulgarian National 

Science Fund (BNSF), Professor Diana Kopeva visited the Science Development Foundation’s 

office. SDF’s Executive Director Dr. Elchin Babayev and leading specialists of the SDF have 

participated in this meeting. Executive Director characterized political, economic and 

humanitarian relations between both countries established at various levels. Any kind of 

support will be provided for developing effective cooperation between Azerbaijani and 

Bulgarian scientists, he said. The main purpose of the meeting was reciprocal acquaintance 

with the activities of SDF and BNSF and discussion of cooperation perspectives. Parties have 

agreed collaboration plans for the near future. 
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